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August 26, 2003 
 
Bruce Breton – Chairman (Late Arrival) 
Chris Doyle – Vice-Chairman 
Rob Gustafson – Secretary 
Al Souma – Member 
Georges Roy – Member 
Kara DiFruscia – Alternate 
Tony Pellegrini – Alternate (Absent) 
 
Alternate Appointment 
Mr. Doyle appointed Miss DiFruscia to replace Mr. Breton. 
 
Lot #16-R-183B, Case #27-2003 (Continued from July 22, 2003) 
Martin F. Delaney, Jr. 
27 First Street 
A variance is requested from Section 702 of the Zoning Ordinance to permit 
the building of a 20-foot X 27-foot ground level deck encroaching 8-feet and 
6-feet into the side setbacks where 30-feet is required. 
 
Mr. Gustafson read the case into the record. Mr. Delaney presented his case.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


